
Most Immediate

No. 11024/04/2021-PMA 
Government of India/Bharat Sarkar 

Ministry of Home Affairs / Grih Mantralaya

Room No. 14, PMA Cell, North Block. 
New Delhi, Dated, the 13th May,2021 

To

DsGP of all States/UTs,
Directors General, NIA & NCB 
Director, CBI

Sub : Recommendation for the award of “Union Home Minister’s Medal for 
Excellence in Investigation” for the Year -2021-reg.

Sir/Madam

I am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even number dated 12th March, 2021 
on the subject cited above and to say that due to Covid-19 Pandemic in the Country, it has 
been decided to extend the last date for submission of recommendation to this Ministry upto 
30,h June, 2021.

2. It is, therefore, requested that the recommendations on aforementioned medal may 
please be sent to this Ministry by 30th June,2021. Recommendations received after 30th 
June, 2021 will not be considered by this Ministry.

Yours faithfully,

O
(Nunna Venkateswarallao)^ 

Section Officer (PMA) 
Tele : 23093443 

E.Mail:sopma@mha.gov.in

Copy to :

1. The Home Secretaries of all States/UTs.
2. SO (IT), MHA, North Block- for uploading on MHA’s website.
3. I/C, NIC, MHA, North Block, New Delhi- for information and requested to assist 

States/UTs/Organization, if facing any difficulties in uploading data and approached 
to NIC.

mailto:sopma@mha.gov.in

